
 
 

 

 
Date: 2010-10-29 
 

 

General Declaration  

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 

We, Coretronic Corp. declares that the device does not have “Ad Hoc on non-US frequencies” and/or 

“on DFS frequencies” while applying for the following product. 

 
Model : WU5205C 
FCC ID : SUZ-WU5205C 
 

 

If you have any questions regarding the declaration, please don’t hesitate to contact us.  

Thank you! 

 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Name: Roger.Ren/Project manager 
Coretronic Corp.  
Tel: +886-3-577-2000 ext 7602  
Fax: +886- 3-5798626  
e-mail: roger.ren@coretronic.com 
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